
         INSKIP ST. PETER’S C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

               Learning, Loving and Living with Jesus 

Keep your roots deep in Jesus Christ the Lord, build your lives on him  

and always be thankful.  Colossians 2:7 

Compassion Friendship Respect Forgiveness Trust Thankfulness  

Monday 6th June 2022 

School Website 

Please take a look at our school blogs and see lots of the inspiring learning your children have 

been doing in class. Click on the title of the blog to open it in a new window. Please comment at 

the bottom of the blog posts your thoughts of encouragement for the children to read.  

Upper School 

Tempting Travels to the USA 

Getting Ready for Jubilee Day 

Platinum Jubilee Day! 

Lower School 

Book Choices 

Butterflies Are Here! 

DT - Textile Pouches 

Portrait Drawing 

The Queen 2022 

Platinum Jubilee 

Middle School 

Platinum Jubilee 

Brilliant Bags! 

Lauren Child Inspired Books 

Our Platinum Jubilee Celebrations 

Last Friday we enjoyed celebrating 

the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee with 

lots of fun activities. All the children 

thoroughly enjoyed the day.  

There were some beautiful portraits 

and collages of the Queen created, 

planting of our Jubilee Tree in the 

school grounds whilst singing the Na-

tional Anthem, a special Jubilee Wor-

ship lead by our Wonder Club  Helen 

Lewis from BSYW, and we even had 

a visit from the Queen! 

Please do take a look at all the won-

derful photographs that were taken 

on our school website.  

News 

We’re in the News! 

Class Photographs will be taken on the morning of this Wednesday 8th June. 

Please send your child to school photograph ready. Thank you. 

https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2022-05-25-14-03-57-tempting-travels-to-the-usa
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2022-05-26-16-21-06-getting-ready-for-our-jubilee-day
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2022-05-28-09-23-02-platinum-jubilee-day
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2022-05-29-09-30-00-book-choices
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2022-06-01-13-45-00-the-butterflies-are-here
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2022-06-02-13-44-54-dt-textiles-pouches
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2022-06-03-08-39-26-art-portrait-drawing
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2022-06-03-09-45-00-the-queen-2022
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2022-06-03-11-30-00-platinum-jubilee-celebration
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2022-05-27-15-47-37-platinum-jubilee
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2022-05-27-15-55-45-brilliant-bags
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2022-05-27-15-58-41-lauren-child-inspired-books
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/news/2022-06-03-we-re-in-the-news


Christian  

Values 
Our Christian value theme this half 

term is  ‘Thankfulness’.  

.Here’s a way of exploring this 

theme at home. 

 

Topical Discussions 

During each week Upper School and Middle School pupils have the op-

portunity to voice opinions about topical issues. It isn’t necessarily their 

opinion they are saying as we phrase our answers as “Some people might 

say that…” so that we can appreciate another person’s thoughts. Maybe 

continue discussions of these at home. 

Last week’s questions included ‘How important is it for us to have a sense of duty?’ 

Clean Air Day 

Next Thursday 16th June  is Lancashire's Clean Air Day, why 
not support it by .....  

Dr Sakthi Karunanithi, Lancashire County Council Director of 
Public Health and Wellbeing says ''Lots of us use our cars to 
travel short distances. Petrol and diesel powered vehicles pro-
duce chemicals which can damage our health when we 
breathe them in. To help keep the air around us clean I would 
like to encourage all of us on Clean Air Day to think about the 
short journeys we make in our cars and to try walking or cycling 
them instead. As well as improving air quality, cycling and 
walking short distances can also be calming for us, it can give 
us space and time to think, talk to others, and take a short time 
out of our busy days. If you enjoy it, try it again on other days 
too!''  



Online Activity  

We all want our children to be safe online and with that in mind we will be providing you with in-

formation about online behaviours, apps and games which will be useful to you in supporting 

your child to stay safe. This will also support the daily teaching of online safety at school.  

This week we inform parents and carers about ‘Fortnite’. Our children have told us that 

they play this game regularly. 

Please also take a look on our website at Our Safeguarding page where you will discover a 

range of links to on-line safety information. 

https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/parents/operation-encompass


Friends Events 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are writing to invite you to our upcoming “Pop-up Party” on Saturday 9
th

 July from 7pm 

until late.  This event has been held a couple of times before, pre-pandemic, and was hugely 

successful!  

If you would like some tickets, please return the slip below with your child and we will be in touch. 

(You can send payment with the slip or wait until you have received your tickets) 

Please spread the word and we look forward to seeing you there. 

Thanks so much, Friends of Inskip.  

 

Name_____________________________________________________________________ 

 

No’ of tickets required____________ 

 

Email_____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone number______________________________________________________________ 



Dates for the diary:- 

Monday 6th June School Reopens 

Wednesday 8th June Tempest Class & Yr 6 Leavers Photographs 

Friday 17th June MS Trip to Clitheroe Castle  

Friday 1st July Library Van—Returns Only 

Monday 4th July Yr 6 Induction Day at Broughton High School 

Monday 4th July Move Up to New Class Day! 

Saturday 9th July Friends Pop Up Party 

Monday 11th July Yr 6 Trip to Hothersall 

Tuesday 12th July Yr 6 Trip to Humblescough Farm 

Thursday 14th July Lower School Disco—5pm to 5.55pm 

Thursday 14th July Middle and upper School Disco—6.05pm to 7pm 

Friday 15th July Sports Day from 1.30pm 

Tuesday 19th July School Closes for the children for Summer Holidays 

Clubs:-  

MONDAY 6th 8:00am Breakfast Club (places must be booked in advance for this day) 

 3.30pm Forest School with Mrs Nash 

TUESDAY 7th 8:00am Breakfast Club 

  3:30pm  Club with Mrs Dalton 

 3.30pm Tennis with Simon Ardron 

WEDNESDAY 8th 8:00am Breakfast Club 

  3:30pm Multi-skills Sports Club with Corey from Fleetwood Town  

THURSDSAY 9th 8:00am Breakfast Club 

  3:30pm Afterschool Games, Construction and Arts Club with Mrs Welsh 

FRIDAY 10th 8:00am Breakfast Club  (places must be booked in advance for this day) 

 3:30pm Multi-skills Sports Club with Corey from Fleetwood Town  

Birthdays this week  

Noah for 11th June 

Battery Collection 

Did you know that you can send your old 

batteries to school to re-

cycle? Our next collection 

will take place between 

the 20th June and the 

end of the Summer 

term.  

Great Eccleston Show 

Tickets available from school at a cost of 

£1 each. We have a few schedule of 

classes available if you would like one. 

There are lots of competitions for Adults 

and children. Come and get a copy of the 

programme and decide which one you 

are entering. 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCOWyiPv05McCFYct2wodKwkHKw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fen.tankiforum.com%2Findex.php%3Fshowtopic%3D284109%26page%3D1&bvm=bv.102022582,d.ZGU&psig=AFQjCNFs8kXkZGWJjNyBoZDUlm


 

                                                             
  

Operation Encompass Parents Awareness Letter  

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

This letter is to inform you that our school is participating in Operation Encompass.   

Operation Encompass is a unique Police and Education early intervention safeguarding partner-

ship which ensures that a child's school is informed, prior to the start of the next school day, that 

there has been a domestic abuse, vulnerable child or missing incident to which the child or 

young person has been exposed, and which might then have an impact on them in school the 

following day.  

Each school is informed of all such incidents, not just those where an offence can be identified 

or those which are graded as high risk. The partnership recognises that all domestic abuse, vul-

nerable child and missing incidents can be harmful to children and young people.  

This information will be shared throughout the year, including holidays and weekends. Infor-

mation will only be shared with the school/ college by the police where it is identified that a 

young person was present, witnessed or was involved.   

A nominated member of staff, known as a Key Adult, has been trained to liaise with the police. 

At Inskip St. Peter’s our Key Adult is Miss Leyland. They will be able to use information that has 

been shared with them, in confidence, to ensure that the school makes provision for possible 

difficulties experienced by children or their families. The Key Adults will keep this information 

confidential and will only share it on a need-to-know basis, for instance, to teaching staff for the 

child. It will not be shared with other school students.  

This national initiative has been implemented across the whole of the Lancashire Police area.  If 

you would like some more information about it, you can view it online at 

www.operationencompass.org.  

We are keen to offer the best support possible for our pupils and a recent review of Operation 

Encompass showed that it is beneficial and supportive for all those involved.  

   

Yours sincerely,  

 

Dr J Cubitt   Miss K Leyland  

Chair of Governors       Head Teacher  

 


